
Ref Respondent Comments Appraisal Response 

001 Sgt Craig Carmichael 
Merseyside Police  
Central Licensing 

No observations to make N/A N/A 

002 Mr Richard Taylor, 
Gosschalks Solicitors. 
On behalf of the 
association of British 
Bookmakers 

Overall the ABB welcomes the light touch 
approach to the Gambling Licensing 
Policy. 

State that it is the Gambling 
Commission’s role to “promote” the 
gambling licensing objectives rather than 
the Authority. Suggest that reference to 
“promote” be removed. 

Paragraph 2.13 should be redrafted as 
penultimate sentence suggests the 
Authority may pre-determine an 
area/areas where gambling premises  
should not be located. 

Paragraph 3.14 should be redrafted to 
indicate that only those premises allowing 
under 18s entrance need to seek CSE 
advice. 

N/A 

Agree that appropriate to redraft 

Agree that this could be construed 
as unlawful as the Act requires the 
Authority to “aim to permit”. 

Agree that it would not be 
appropriate for those premises who 
cannot allow under 18s entrance to 
seek such advice. 

N/A 

Paragraphs 1.3 and 3.1 
redrafted. 

Paragraph redrafted. 

Paragraph redrafted. 
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